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Anthony Gill 
By email   

 
 
 
 Dear Mr Gill, 
 

I am writing in response to your recent request made to NHS Blackpool under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 
 
NHS Blackpool has one group, named Blackpool shadow Clinical Commissioning Group.  All 
practices in Blackpool are members of the clinical commissioning group, the details of which are 
available via NHS Choices website. The clinical commissioning group is lead by the Chair Dr A 
Doyle. 

 
I hope that this information duly answers your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Linda J Cullen 
 
Information Governance Officer 


